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April 17th,2019

SENT VIA COURIER

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4
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Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution lnc;

Open Bill Access Services
Ontario Energy Board ("Board") File Number EB-2018-0319
Request for lntervention by Home Trust Company

Dear Ms. Walli,

Home Trust Company ("Home Trust") is hereby requesting intervenor status in the above-referenced proceeding.

Home Trust is a direct participant in the Open Bill Access program. As such, the outcome of this proceeding will have a

direct impact on it. Home Trust intends to make written submissions restricted only to the question of whether the Open

Bill Access Services program should continue and, in particular, will submit that it is in the interests of ratepayers and

participants in the program that it should continue in the form suggested by Enbridge.

Home Trust does not intend to seek an award of costs for participating in this proceeding

Please send further communications with respect to this matter to:

Home Trust Company
Attention: Mark Hemingway, General Counsel & Corporate Secretary
Tel: 416-775-5030
Email: mark. hemingway@hometrust.ca

We thank the Board for this opportunity to participate and look fon¡vard to providing Home Trust's input on this important

issue.

Yours truly,

Mark Hemingway
General Counsel & Corporate Secretary
Home Trust Company


